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Liv Rickman

From: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: FW: New museum planning 
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Subject: New museum planning  
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With the new museum planning I believe something should be done to make sure the Thai van and fish and chip van 
stays on Porthcressa. After the council spent over 5 million pound on Porthcressa bank, what happened? they 
allowed the pub and restaurant on Porthcressa to close and be turned into a private house leaving only one 
restaurant, which is booked up most of the year, as it is so popular. People love to go to the vans then sit on 
Porthcressa. They do not want to go elsewhere to eat their takeaways. There is also food on the Strand so please do 
not mess up Porthcressa again. 
Regards Richard Chiverton 
46 Sally Port, 
St Mary's, 
Isles Of Scilly, 
TR21 0JE 
 
Sent from my iPad 


